
NOTICE of Public Hearing  

 

The Board of Millard County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing at the Millard County 

Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at 10:15 a.m., for 

the Purpose of Receiving Public Comment on Amending Section 6-3-2 of the Millard County Code by 

Permitting and Regulating the Use of Artificial Lights for Hunting Coyotes, Red Foxes, Striped Skunks, 

and Raccoons at Night 

All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing and make comment.  
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